
From: Denis Lanoue [mailto:denislanoue(rurogers.com] 
Sent: July-23-14 7:47 AM 
To: Romano, Lito 
Subject: RE: The submission to TTC 

Lito, 

You have rny authorization to share my note with the Board and your Team. 

The Heathwood Community has lived in harmony with large industrial companies for more than 30 

years. 

These companies include D Crupi Asphalt Plant, Anchor Shoring, Enbridge Maintenance Facility to name 

a few. 

Over the years, these companies were great neighbours and we expect TIC to be similar. 

Denis 

PRESENTl;D TO 
THEBOARO 
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